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P.O. Box 1293  
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On June 10, 2020 the Landmarks Commission voted to Defer, Project PR-2020-003678 

SI-2020-00190, for 30 days to the July 8, 2020 LC Hearing based on the following Findings: 
  

1. This application is a request for a Certificate of Appropriateness for Alteration at Bataan Memorial 

Park, a City Landmark. 

2. Administrative issuance of a Certificate of Appropriateness has been appealed by neighbors of the 

park. 

3. The Parks and Recreation Department of the City of Albuquerque requests more time in order to 

comply with public notice requirements. 

4. Deferral is requested for 30 days. 

  

 

Sincerely, 

          

 

 

Leslie Naji 

Senior Planner, Landmarks Commission 
 

  PR-2020-003678 

  SI-2020-00190 

  Certificate of Appropriateness - Major 

(Appeal of Certificate of 

Appropriateness – Minor) 

City of Albuquerque P&RD, Bataan Memorial 

Park, requests removal and replacement of five 

trees at 3401 Lomas Blvd. NE, Blk A McDuffie 

Place Second Unit (Except Port out to Lomas R/W).  

(J-16-Z) 


